

468 NORTH KEN GRAY PARKWAY INA, ILLINOIS 62846 (618) 437-5321 PHONE (618) 437-5677 FAX WWW.RLC.EDU/FOUNDATION

January 21, 2021

North Carolina Coal Institute Mr. Joe Frye, Jr. 2509 Rosalind Avenue Roanoke, VA 24014

Dear Mr. Frye,

**Thank You**... just two small words, but such heartfelt meaning. At a time like no other, your generous support of our scholarship program has been a true blessing for Rend Lake College students. Your scholarship creates a lifetime of opportunity for deserving students who might not otherwise have the chance to attend college, and it paves the way to a brighter future.

**Enclosed you will find an invoice for the North Carolina Coal Institute Scholarship for the '21-22 academic year**. Our selection committee will begin selecting scholarship recipients in early March, so we greatly appreciate having the annual scholarship funds by March 1st, 2021.

As you might imagine, we have an increasing number of RLC students applying for scholarships, coupled with the increasing amount of help many of our students need to pay for tuition. The RLC Foundation is committed to helping as many hardworking students as we can. Would you consider helping us meet this important need by increasing your scholarship award or possibly offering an additional scholarship this year? I'm very grateful for your consideration, and I know our students are too.

If you would like to discuss your scholarship or if I can be of assistance to you, please don't ever hesitate to contact me (zibbyk@rlc.edu or 618-437-5321 ext. 1214).

Thank you for your kindness and generosity. You are our hero.

Warm regards,

Kay Zibby-Damron Chief Executive Officer